

UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA TWIN CITIES

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 611 Beacon Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Aug. 4, 1980

Richard W. D. Turner, O.B.E., M.A., M.D. Senior Research Fellow in Cardiology 21 Buccleuch Place Edinburgh, EH8 9LN Scotland

Dear Richard:

Congratulations on moving forward with the Conference. My only suggestions at this time are to write down and circulate the objectives of the conference, draft an outline of the program and participants, keep the responsible persons to a minimum, and keep up regular communications.

We are now experiencing the exquisite pains and pleasures of nursing at home our still alert but terminally ill 28 year old son. I have little energy for other concerns, as you can imagine.

Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

Professor and Director

HB:cr

P.S. my beg diet July 27.

P.P.S. May al suggest gen miske

De editoriel from E. Wynder.